Tewn of Danford

P.O. Box 237~Sanford, CO 81151
Phone: 719-274-4024~Fax: 719-274-4025
SanfordClerk@outlook.com~www.sanfordcolorado.com

08/10/2023

Letter to our Community:

It has come to the Town’s attention that we have unlicensed drivers currently driving in and
through the Town limits. The current State Statute states anybody driving a motorized vehicle in

the State of Colorado must be a licensed driver.

We are putting out a notice that underage driving will be strictly enforced. There are currently
no farm license exemptions within the State of Colorado.

Drivers will be cited, and vehicles may be towed at the owner’s expense.

If you have questions or concerns, we ask that you call the Sanford Marshall Department at 719-
274-4040.

Thank you!
The Town of Sanford



